From: Clir Graham Everett

To: Norfolk Vanguard
Subject: Norfolk Vanguard Preliminary Meeting.
Date: 15 November 2018 23:01:33

Your Ref: ENO10079
My Ref: 20012827
Dear Sir/Madam

As the elected District Councillor for Reepham Ward | would have liked to attend
the preliminary meeting on 10th December 2018, but am unable to because of
the location.

Kings Lynn is approx 20 miles West of the Grid Site in Necton, approx 65 miles
West of the landfall site at Happisburgh and | do not believe it is a relevant or
suitable location for meetings for interested parties in this application.

I have been in discussion with the case officer Tracey Williams who said | should
suggest locations for future meetings. | have also been in contact with Vattenfall
regarding this matter.

May | suggest the following venues:
Holiday Inn, Norwich-North. Cromer Road, Norwich, NR6 6JA.
Mercure Norwich Hotel. 121-131 Boundary Road, Norwich, NR3 2A

Both these venues have a good range of meeting rooms, provide free parking on
site whilst attending an event and have good access from the new Norwich North
Distributor Road,(A1270). They are also within reasonable travel distance from all
areas affected by the onshore cable route.

I will make further submissions before the deadline of 3 December 2018.
Councillor Graham Everett - Reepham Ward
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